
LAKESIDE’S 2000th Run 

Wednesday 19th May 2021 

Everyone is invited to join Lakesiders as we celebrate our 
2000th Run—somewhere in the cIty of Port Phillip on  

Wednesday 19th May at 6.30 for a 7pm run. 

All ex-GMs of Lakeside: 

If you are, or if you know someone who is, an ex-GM of LSH3—
please come along to celebrate with us.  

Depending on COVID rules at the time, there will be a 
run, drink stop, circle and dinner. 

1st Flyer—more details to follow... 

There will also be the option to purchase a special commemorative T-shirt.  
Orders need to be taken early. 


